
Sonoma Skypark wishes everyone 
a safe and happy 

 

 

The office will be closed Monday in 
respect of this important holiday 



 
REACH Air Medivac Services landed Sunday evening June 5 and I went out to meet 

them.  Turns out the pilot Dan is an airplane enthusiast so I introduced him to 
CFO/Treasurer Jon Kibrick. 

 
 



 
 
The Saturday EAA BBQ is up and running weekly.  The prices did go up 
a tad as supply costs are skyrocketing.  It’s still a great value with 
everything included, and the camaraderie is outstanding!  As always, 
we can use volunteers to help grill, serve, and take orders so please 

use this link to sign up: 
 
 
 

https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1_r5lMWG24WsEaV9r7EPMajv9PZ9pg1lGqAmsId
_q3OE/edit?usp=sharing 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 



 
 

 
Flying in overnight?   

 
Mark Shackford came up with a great idea about our “Tie Down” 

envelopes.  They will be outside by the bulletin board in a hanging 
container.  Every once in a while we miss folks when they fly in and 
don’t get a chance to talk to them. We have found, however, that on 
the whole pilots know there is an overnight fee and want to pay it. 

 



The unpopular stuff … (this is the part where no one likes the Manager) 
 

   Parking Between hangars must not block any aircraft.  There have 
been more and more cars parking in front of their hangars and pilots are 
having difficulty clearing their aircraft to/from their hangars.  Cars may be 
parked in the parking lot, or in such a manner as to not block any 
access.  Along the same lines, parking vehicles on the side of the fuel tank is 
not a great idea either, even though it is convenient.   
 

    Dogs and young children must be under direct control at all 
times while on airport property.  Sonoma Skypark already voted in a “leash 
law” in years back, but we haven’t enforced it…and we’d rather not.  There 
have been instances of dogs being loose on the tarmac near the runway and 
pilots stating they had to alter their landing to avoid hitting the 
animal.  Young children are not to be left unattended anywhere at any 
time.  Children are not allowed between the hangars due to safety issues and 
airport equipment.  Some weeks ago we had our East water supply cut off 
due to a water pipe/irrigation control broken… children stepped on it while 
playing hide-n-seek on a Sunday afternoon and it ran our water tanks dry 
and cost a few hundred dollars to fix.  Parents, please remember this “Fun 
Place to Fly” can be hazardous. 

  BBQ at your hangar?  The grill MUST be outside the hangar for safety 
reasons.  You may call me a “spoil sport” but this is clearly written in our 
Lease Agreement and Sub-Lessee Rules and Regulations.  I don’t think any 
of us want to see our property go up in flames over an errant spark. 

 
Have a Happy and SAFE 4th of July holiday.   

-tina louise 


